
On march 7th, leadership
is hosting their annual

bunny hoppy from 3-4 pm 
6th GRADERS ONLY!!!

March 4th 25         Tuesday

SEQUOIA CAST

BUNNY HOP

“Love is like a flower,  you have 
to let it grow.” -Rylan Santos

This month is 
woman's 

history month,
 make sure 

you appreciate
a woman in

 your life.
 

Ruby Bridges 
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“Tulips, because
the shape is

unique and the
color is pretty”

 -Maeven

“I think hibiscus
is overrated”

-Destiny

“I like
hibiscus

because its
very pretty
and bright”

-Lilliani

What's your 
favorite flower?



SARCASTIC SEQUOIA
According to scientists,
littering in school
grounds can lead to
waste accumulating in
places like playgrounds or
sports fields. Trash can
end up in local water
sources, affecting the
broader environment.
Teaching students not to
litter helps instill
environmental
awareness.

DON’T LITTER AYWHERE

Please avoid
leaving trash on
the ground after
you finish eating.
The only places

where it is okay to
eat are under the

solar panels and in
the cafeteria. The

yard duties will
give punishments
for eating past the

cones.



What’s your
favorite season?

Sarean Pera: Fall because its my birthday

Aliyah Rivear: Fall because I like the cool
weather

Charlotte Johnson: Summer because
theres no school

Jo Owens: Summer because I get to go
swimming

Ms Horne: Fall because I love the
cool weather all the leaves change

and fall sailing


